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We are pleased to announce the return of our annual Easter Egg raffle.  

The raffle starts on Monday – tickets are 20p each.  There are two 

prizes for each nursery session and three prizes per class from 

Reception to Year 6.  The draw will take place on Thursday 7th April. 

 
 
 
 
Sponsored Readathon Update 
We have been completely overwhelmed by the response to 

our sponsored event.  The total amount raised was a 

fantastic £6,110.71 which is more than enough to purchase 

the machine and also leaves plenty for us to keep the 

machine fully stocked with books.  The book vending machine 

is on order and will hopefully be delivered next week.  The 

children are extremely excited about this.  We would like to 

personally thank the 12 children who raised over £100 each 

– amazing!  They have each received a Waterstones book 

token as a special thank you.  The class who raised the most 

was Reception Buttercups with a phenomenal 945.40. 
 

 
Comic Relief Update 
This year we have sold 360 red noses, raising a total of £540 for  

Comic Relief.  Thank you once again for your continued support.  
 

 

 
 
Cross Country 
This week, 9 of our year 6 children represented the school in the local area cross 

country finals.  They were a credit to the school and gave 100%.  One of the children 

said she was never going to do cross country again just after she crossed the finishing 

line but by the time we were on the minibus, she was asking when the next race was!  

Three children, Isabelle, Ramelle and Samuel, came in the top 20 in the race and can go 

on to represent Bilston schools in the Wolverhampton finals.  A special mention to 

Isabelle who came 12th out of all of the schools in the Bilston area. 

A special thank you to 

Shayah who raised an 

astonishing £290.90 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Wolves Foundation Visit 
Today, Year 4 took part in an educational workshop around 

diversity.  This was hosted by the Wolves Foundation. 

It’s so lovely to welcome visitors back into the classroom 

from a range of external agencies.  They also predicted  

that Wolves would win 2-1 tonight! 
 
 
 
General date reminders 
Wednesday 6th April – Nursery closed – parent craft sessions 

Thursday 7th April – Nursery closed – parent craft sessions 

Thursday 7th April – Children break up for Easter 

Friday 8th April – School closed for Inset Day 

Monday 25th April – Children return to school 

Monday 2nd May – School closed for Bank Holiday 

Thursday 26th May – Children break up for Half Term 

Friday 27th May – School closed for Inset Day 

Monday 6th June – Children return to school 

Thursday 14th July – Parents open afternoon 

Thursday 21st July – Year 6 leavers assembly 

Thursday 21st July – Children break up for the summer holidays. 

 

Our Academic Year Planner for the rest of this academic year can be found here: 

https://tinyurl.com/mtjj7n6e  

 

 
House Points Update 

https://tinyurl.com/mtjj7n6e

